
Call to Action 

  At our local meetings, on the jobsites, and everywhere our members are found, I 

have urged all carpenters to become more active by participating in union and 

political activity early and often. Let’s start the year off on a positive note and get 

our first picket duty done by supporting the following call to action: 

 

Calling all members! 

    We need your help. Please come out to City Planning at 120 Broadway, New 

York, NY Wednesday, January 30 at 9am to help us pass affordable development 

so that they can be built with Union Labor. It’s crucial that we come out and 

support NEW developers who want to build with area standard wages and benefits. 

This event counts for picket duty.  

Levi Messinetti, President, Local 157 


